
If you’d like to contact the Wisconsin Attorney General (Josh Kaul) about Rosalio Gutierrez Jr,
please click this link. Scroll down to the middle of the page and provide your contact info before
copying and pasting the form letter into the text box.

Feel free to add your own thoughts to the letter, or simply leave as-is.

If you’d prefer to send the letter in by certified mail, the official address of the Wisconsin DOJ
office can be found below:

Wisconsin Department of Justice
P.O. Box 7857

Madison, WI 53707-7857

The goal of this letter is to trigger an investigation into the disappearance of Rosalio Gutierrez
Jr by The Wisconsin Office of the Attorney General. They will be the best equipped to act upon

the information contained herein, if they are so compelled.
The best way to ensure visibility is to get as many people as possible to contact them.

https://www.doj.state.wi.us/ag/contact


Josh Kaul
Attorney General
P.O. Box 7857
Madison, WI 53707-7857

Date:

Dear Mr. Kaul,

I am reaching out to you regarding Rosalio Gutierrez Jr.

Mr. Gutierrez was born on April 10th, 1980 and was a father of two residing in Kenosha WI. On
May 17th, 2020, Mr. Gutierrez went missing. Despite being close with his mother and his
children, he has not been heard from since that date. Although there was an investigation of sorts
conducted by local authorities, the whereabouts of Mr. Gutierrez remains a mystery.

As a concerned member of the general public, I believe it is my duty to bring to your attention
the lack of investigation into the disappearance of Mr. Gutierrez. I am contacting you now for
your assistance as all concerns expressed to the local authorities have resulted in no further
action or assistance.

One concern is that certain leads suggested Mr. Gutierrez's remains might be located at the
Pheasant Run Security Landfill (Address: 19419 60th St., Bristol WI), but that site was never
examined. That site, as well as several others, were identified as possible locations of interest,
but only locations detectives believed to be connected to Zachariah Anderson were searched.
Although nothing of evidentiary value was found in any location connected to Zachariah, no
further searches were completed.

I believe an immediate focus on Mr. Anderson placed blinders on local authorities, precluding
them from pursuing several legitimate leads. Zachariah Anderson was immediately accused and
Kenosha Police Department spent seven months of unproductive time ignoring other possibilities
while they waited for forensic results. Zachariah would eventually be charged and convicted of
the murder of Mr. Gutierrez, despite an inconclusive investigation with only one pinhead-sized
speck of Mr. Gutierrez’s DNA to account for his whereabouts.

I am quite concerned that with Mr. Anderson’s conviction, local authorities have all but given up
on the search for Mr. Gutierrez. This is a travesty, and the insufficient effort put towards
discovering the truth of his disappearance is entirely unfair to Mr. Gutierrez's mother and
children. It is prudent that Mr. Gutierrez is located, so that his family may understand the full and
true circumstances of his disappearance; they deserve to put him to rest and properly grieve his
loss.

It is my sincere hope that your office will initiate an investigation into this matter.

Sincerely,


